
North Beckton News 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

As we start the final half term of this academic year, it is quite amazing to look back and reflect on the chal-

lenges we have all faced, and overcome, since we started school in September. Along with the various re-

strictions imposed by the lockdowns, we have also all managed to continue to learn (and to teach) using a 

completely different medium ; I think we should all—children, parents and staff—be very proud  of our resili-

ence and adaptability throughout this time. 

We are starting to think ahead to the end of the year and during this term you will be receiving your child’s 

report and information about their new class and teacher for September. As ever, we will be re-arranging clas-

ses for September to even out the numbers of children within the different classes. 

Regards, Ms Helm 

All of our attendance and 

punctuality procedures are 

now ‘back to normal’. If 

your child is regularly late 

or their attendance falls be-

low 90%, you will be re-

ceiving a letter inviting you 

to a meeting to discuss this 

further. 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fpbs.twimg.com%2Fprofile_images%2F960428228761604096%2F_zJhL0_j_400x400.jpg&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Ftwitter.com%2Fsportrelief&docid=WPXsSVufmAd2JM&tbnid=ZbC6vS6TXl6uwM%3A&vet=10ahUKEwjAlemd24naAhXD8RQKH


 

 

Our ‘Thought for Next Week ‘ 

Next week, in our assemblies, we will be thinking about: 

“Testing Times: How can we use our resilience skills when tested?” 
 

What does being resilient mean? Are there other words we use that mean the same thing? 

Why is it important to be resilient? 

When is this extra challenging and what are some of the things we can do to help us be more resilient? 

SCHOOL UNIFORM 

Please google ‘mapac North Beckton’ to find all of our different school uniform options. We are 

now back wearing full school uniform, including the correct PE kit. 

https://www.mapac.com/education/parents/uniform/

northbecktonprimaryschoole65x 

There is always a rush/delay in September to get new uniform delivered so 

please consider purchasing some now so that your child/ren has the current 

uniform and PE kit. 

GOING FOR GOLD! 

We are delighted to announce that the school 

has been awarded GOLD for a School Mental 

Wellbeing Award from Leeds Beckett University. 

This is testament to the huge focus we place on 

pupils, staff and parents’ well-being and support. 

A special ‘well done and thank you’ to Ms Kurup 

for leading on this work over the past 18 months. 

Reception's Bug Ball 

 


